

Pinfold Primary School,

Pinfold Lane, Scarisbrick, Ormskirk, Lancs. L40 8HR

Tel: 01704 840338 www.pinfoldprimaryschool.co.uk

Head teacher: Mrs. C Tjaveondja



Dear parents and carers,

Hello. I hope you are all safe and well. We are waiting on LCC advice, which will come out on Monday to see if we should open on the 22^{nd} June 2020. I have posted our newest updated Risk Assessment on the website. Please make sure you read it along with the bullet pointed list of do's and don'ts for families starting back after the COVID lockdown. If we come back on the 22^{nd} June 2020 it will only be for Key worker and vulnerable children and YN, YR, Y1 and Y6. I will need you to sign the permission slip below and bring it with your child/children, when they start back. We will have slips ready on the morning for you to sign if you can not print at home.

I know it is a strange and unsettling time. All staff are very aware that children and adults will need time and understanding to ease back into school life and routines.

I wanted to take this time to share with you our curriculum intent. There have been many changes over the past two years and I thank you for your continued support and understanding. I feel the positive impact of the changes we have made were just starting to happen when we went into lock down. I hope now parents realise how we at Pinfold have our children at the heart of all we do and will go that extra mile to make sure we get it. We have high expectations for all your children, they deserve the best. We intend to provide that.

I only hope we can have some sort of celebration for our Year 6's to celebrate their time at Pinfold, so we can say goodbye and send them happily on their way to High School.

Our curriculum Intent:

'Children have an unlimited capacity for learning and personal success: our challenging and inspiring curriculum will create independent, critical thinkers, confident, responsible, resilient and caring, high reaching learners who have the skills and knowledge to be able to keep themselves and others safe and happy and to make our world a better place.'

I hope we will all be together again soon. Until then stay safe.

Kindest regards,

Mrs Tjaveondja













Ideas for healthy packed lunches, with less wrappers, plastic, salt and preservatives.









Children returning to school after COVID Lock Down 2020

I have read the risk assessment for Pinfold Primary School June 2020 and I agree to adhere to the procedures put in place in order to keep us all safe. I am happy for my child to attend Pinfold with the Risk Assessment that is in place. I understand that the Risk Assessment will be updated regularly as guidance from the Government and County changes. I will read advice sent from the school and updates on the website regularly.

Parent/carers name:	Parent/carer signature:	
Child/children's names:		
Date:		



















